GREATER TZANEEN MUNICIPALITY
GROTER TZANEEN MUNISIPALITEIT

P.0.BOX 24 TEL: 015 307 8000

TZANEEN 0850 FAX: 015 307 8049

17 DECEMBER 2020

PUBLIC NOTICE

GTM LIBRARIES TO CLOSE

In anticipation of the second wave of COVID-19 infections, all Greater Tzaneen Municipal
libraries will be closed from 21 December 2020 to 8 January 2021, as a precautionary
measure.

We apologise for any inconvenience.

Thank you

BS MATLALA
MUNICIPAL MANAGER



